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Dear Community Partner, 

The Roseville Fire Museum is a non-profit 501c3 organization located in the Historic district of  

Roseville.  The building was the first dedicated fire station in the City of Roseville, built in 1923, and was an active fire 

station into the 1960’s.  In 2007, the Roseville Fire Department had it’s 100 year birthday, & was given the building 

back to make a museum out of it.  Our non-profit was formed and plans were made to achieve our ultimate goal of 

creating a unique place to preserve our departments’ history & provide safety education to the public. 

 

On Friday, May 22nd, Roseville Fire Museum will be holding its 3rd annual Firemen’s Ball, a  

formal dance with a silent auction, at The Opera House Saloon, in Historic Old Town Roseville.  This event is the largest 

fundraiser for our museum with net proceeds that will enable us to restore our historic fire station and turn it into a 

museum and public education center. 

 

We are writing in hopes that you will help support our museum efforts with a generous donation to enhance our auc-

tion.  Your donation will be prominently displayed during the auction and will not only provide needed funds, but will 

also allow the lucky winner to be introduced to your company.  We expect 200 attendees that will be exposed to your 

company and product.  Your donation may be tax deductible. (please consult with your tax advisor). 

 

We will also have 3 VIP tables available at our event.  We  will provide a bottle of champagne, tickets for the ball, and a 

special gift for our VIPs.  We will also advertise your company on our website / Facebook, & at our event.  We have 2 

table that seat 8 people for $500, & 1 table that seats 10 people for $800.  Tables can be purchased on our website. 

rosevillefiremuseum.org  

 

It would be our pleasure to arrange for a donation pick-up.  If you have any questions or if you would like us to pick up 

your donation, please contact us at rosevillefiremuseum@gmail.com 

 

On behalf of the Roseville Fire Museum board, members, and Fire Ball committee, we thank you for your  

Thoughtful consideration. 

Steve Minnich  President 


